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Dear [INSERT NAME OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE]
Ethical Procurement in the NHS
I am writing to you to raise concerns about unsafe working conditions for the manufacturers of medical products and supplies used in our hospital. Poor working conditions and child labour have been reported in the manufacture of several medical products, including surgical instruments, latex gloves, healthcare uniforms and surgical masks. 
As a health care professional myself, I feel strongly that the health and safety of workers, often including children, should not be exposed to hazardous conditions where they risk serious injury in order to provide resources to provide healthcare for patients in the UK health service.

I support the British Medical Association’s Medical Fair and Ethical Trade campaign which has been working since 2007 to raise awareness of labour standards abuses in the production of medical supplies and encourage NHS organisations to purchase responsibly.  
I would like to see the organisation adopt an ethical procurement policy for the purchase of all goods and services. There are a number of resources available for NHS procurement staff to support this aim, including the “Ethical Procurement For Health): Workbook” and online training modules. The more people actively asking healthcare suppliers where they manufacture their goods, and under what conditions, the more transparent supply chains will become. 
Our organisation has the potential to be a pioneer in this field and impact on the lives of workers around the world, as well as the lives of our own patients.

Yours sincerely
[INSERT YOUR NAME]
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